Judee Jones

From: Willie Mae Knight

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 12:40 PM

To: Judee Jones

Subject: RE: [Caution - External Email] Re: Meeting to Discuss Good Neighbor Agreement

Good afternoon Judee,

The Wilshire NA met with the owner and staff of The Hideaway Café at 11:00 am today via zoom. The neighborhood concerns (parking, is everything cooked on the premises) were addressed and answered. The Good Neighbor Agreement was discussed and will be signed. The Wilshire NA is looking forward to working with The Hideaway Café and have no objections to this alcohol license being approved. I appreciate your time and attention to this matter.

Thank you, Willie Mae

From: Judee Jones < jjones 01@Savannahga. Gov>

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 1:19 PM

1

To: Willie Mae Knight < WKnight@Savannahga.Gov>

Subject: RE: [Caution - External Email] Re: Meeting to Discuss Good Neighbor Agreement

Let me know if she attends the meeting. Thanks.

From: Willie Mae Knight < WKnight@Savannahga.Gov >

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 1:05 PM
To: Judee Jones < jjones01@Savannahga.Gov>

Subject: FW: [Caution - External Email] Re: Meeting to Discuss Good Neighbor Agreement

Hello Judee,

The below information has been updated and uploaded to the Alcohol license process for Hideaway Café.

Thanks, WMK

From: Brenda L Roberts < wilshireneighborhood381@gmail.com >

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 12:56 PM

To: a.burns@exhilaratesav.com; a.johnson@exhilaratesav.com; Admin Support < info@exhilaratesav.com >

Cc: Colin Elgood <celgood@comcast.net>; Connie Boole <cboole58@gmail.com>; Estelle Mannion

<estelleman18@gmail.com>; Sue Schmidt <suelives@att.net>; Larry McDaniels <mcdanielsl@comcast.net>; Callon Parker <callon parker@yahoo.com>; Bernard and Gwen lcoolj134@aol.com>; Ethel Elam <ethel.elam@gmail.com>;

Willie Mae Knight < WKnight@Savannahga.Gov >

Subject: [Caution - External Email] Re: Meeting to Discuss Good Neighbor Agreement

Greetings,

We look forward to meeting with you and your General Manager on Wednesday. Please see the Zoom invitation below. Also attached is the Good Neighbor Agreement for you to peruse.

Brenda L Roberts is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Topic: WANA Meeting with The Hideaway Cafe Owner

Time: Aug 18, 2021 11:00 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88948880708?pwd=Q2VQNzM1Vy90RIBOUXpzcVNLbVpEUT09

Meeting ID: 889 4888 0708

Passcode: 117316 One tap mobile

+13126266799,,88948880708#,,,,*117316# US (Chicago)

3

+16465588656,,88948880708#,,,,*117316# US (New York)

Dial by your location

+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)

+1 646 558 8656 US (New York)

+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)

+1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)

+1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)

+1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)

Meeting ID: 889 4888 0708

Passcode: 117316

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kcJOOVunmR

Kindest Regards Brenda L Roberts, President Wilshire Area Neighborhood Association On Monday. August 16, 2021, 01:09:07 AM EDT. Admin Support < info@exhilaratesav.com > wrote:

Hi Ms Brenda

We will be attending the meeting along with my GM. Please feel free to reach out to us with any information that you need

Best Regards Seshu Kotcherlakota

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 15, 2021, at 10:42 PM, Brenda L Roberts <wilshireneighborhood381@gmail.com> wrote:

Greetings Seshu Kotcherlakota,

My name is Brenda Roberts and I am the President of the Wilshire Area Neighborhood Association. I have been informed that as Owner of **The Hideaway Café Suite A-105 Tibet Avenue**, you have applied for a new Alcohol Beverage License. The City of Savannah understands the importance of a positive working relationship between businesses and the community they serve.

5

This email is to request that you meet with the Wilshire Area Neighborhood Association to discuss expectations, the business's plan, and to enter a Good Neighbor Agreement. A meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 18, 2021, at 11:00 am on Zoom. If you will attend, please respond to this email so that I may send the Zoom link.

Kindest Regards,

Brenda L Roberts, President Wilshire Area Neighborhood Association

Warning: This email originated outside the City of Savannah. Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you are certain you recognize the sender's <u>name, telephone number, and email address</u>. Please report suspicious email to ITSSecurity@Savannahga.Gov